
Polytechnic Institute of Leiria 

Corrigendum to Public Notice n. 210/2023 

Following the inaccurate wording of the annex of the public notice no. 340/2023, published in the Diário da República, 

2nd Series, no. 45, dated March 3rd 2023, we hereby correct the part of the table concerning the item Coordination, 

execution and development of projects or activities considered relevant by the jury, under Other relevant activities (ORA) 

– subcriterion Other relevant activities as follows: 

 

Where it reads: 

Coordination, execution and development of projects or activities considered 
relevant by the jury. 

points per project 

It should read: 

Coordination, execution and development of projects or activities considered 
relevant by the jury. 

2 points per project 

7th March of 2023. - President, Carlos Manuel da Silva Rabadão. 

 

 

 


